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THE UNION REVIEW 
A publication of the Federation of Social Worker’s IUE-CWA 81381 

 From the Desk of the President 
 

Thank you to all the members who attended the rally to 

support our CPS Caseworkers.  

I appreciate all the courageous individuals who spoke out 

about the CPS Crisis, at the meeting of the Monroe County 

Legislature on May 9, 2017.   They voiced grave concerns 

regarding the damaging effects that inadequate staffing is 

having on the most vulnerable children in our community.            

In Solidarity, 
Peg Capuano  
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Important Meetings 

Coming Up! 
 

Executive Board  
Tuesday, 6/20/17 at 4:30 pm 

Stewards Council 
Tuesday 6/20/17 at 12 pm 

 
Membership Meetings 

5:30 pm @ the Union Office   
July 18, 2017  

October 17, 2017  
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Union Review is FSW’s monthly publication. It is 

published by the Executive Board in order to convey all 

FSW news, and meeting dates as well as to provide 

informative articles for the membership. If any member 

would like to contribute to the newsletter – respond to 

past newsletters, ask questions about the Union, etc., 

please direct all feedback to Jennifer Hartman FSW 

Communications Chair @ fswcommunications@aol.com   

 
Sign up for the e-newsletter  

by visiting www.fsw-union.com 
 

Like us on Facebook 
Federation of Social Workers IUE/CWA 81381 

Follow us on Twitter @FSW_Rochester 

 
 

 
 

Federation of Social Worker’s 

Phone:  585-328-7170 
Email: message@fsw-union.org 

President@fsw-union.org  
 

740 Driving Park Ave Suite A 
Rochester, NY 14613 

 
www.fsw-union.com  
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WE NEED YOU 
 

 
 

Sign Making Workshop 
Monday, June 5, 2017 @ 5:30 pm 

Instructed by Bess Watts and Anne Tischer 
If you would like to participate,  

Please contact Kendall Bell ASAP 
vicepresident@fsw-union.org 

So there will be enough  
supplies and food for everyone.   

                                    
          In Solidarity, 
         Kendall Bell  

 
  
 
 

Election Committee 
 

The election committee is looking for volunteers to work the sign in 
tables during a Union vote.  We need members for 3 sites, CSEU, 
Westfall and St Paul.   
 
Voting is conducted from 11:30 am – 2 pm, so it doesn’t require a 
big commitment.  Just an hour of your time is requested, which can 
be done during your lunch hour!   
 
We also need a few people to help count the votes at the Union 
office afterwards.  Please contact Barb Scott or email Joyce at the 
Union office (fswmessage@aol.com) if you are interested.   
 
There will be a general election coming in October so please 
consider offering some of your time.  Thanks! 

In Solidarity,  
Barb Scott 

 
 
 
The Committee on Civil Rights and Equity is actively 
seeking members to join.  
 
The committee will resume the difficult conversation on the 
division in the union and worker's rights.  
 
Please contact the committee chair, Ketina Hogan-Anderson 
for additional information.  
 
"Until all are free, none of us are free!"  

In Solidarity, 
Ketina Hogan-Anderson 

 

 

 
 

Flag Day is 6/14/17 
 

The Social Action Committee will be 
taking donations to benefit  

The Veteran’s Outreach Center!  
 

All donations of $1 or more will 
receive a flag or pin. 

 

Volunteers needed at CSEU, St. Paul, 
and Westfall to help collect donations 

and to pass out Flags. 
 

The first 25 volunteers will receive A 
FREE T-Shirt. 

 

Please contact Heidi Yandricha to 
volunteer. 

Heidi.Yandricha@dfa.state.ny.us 
585-753-6530 
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CALLING ALL FSW 
MEMBERS 

 
 

FSW Rally and Legislative Speak Out 
Calling all FSW members...Come out and be heard! 

Rally in support of FSW Caseworkers and let the County 
Legislators know we won't be silent! 

 
When: Tuesday June 13, 2017  

    Rally @ 5:00 pm 
   Speak @ 6:00 pm  

 
Where:  County Office Building  

  39 W. Main St. 
 

How:  Call 753-1950 by June 12, 2017 at 5:00 to sign up to 
speak and have your voice heard 

 
For questions or more information,contact: 

FSW office: 328-7170  
Tammy Beebe: tbeebe11@hotmail.com   
Peg Capuano: president@fsw-union.org   

Kendall Bell: vicepresident@fsw-union.org 
Chelsey Franz: chelseyann.franz@gmail.com * 

 
*Please note in the previous newsletter, Chelsey’s email was incorrect.   
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Union Strong Union Strong Union 
Strong  

 
Our Union sisters Julie Garrett and Chelsey Franz recently attend the AFL-

CIO WOMEN’S GLOBAL LEADERSHIP PROGRAM in NYC March 16th-March 

19th.  This year the program focused on eliminating gender-based violence 

in the workplace.  Topics such as globalization and neo-liberalism were 

addressed; specifically focusing on how they impact the global economy 

and gender-based violence in the workplace.  Attendees focused on 

recognizing and identifying power structures and building strategies to 

shift the power to structures that will support the labor movement and 

women in the workplace.  Julie and Chelsey had the opportunity to attend 

panel sessions presented by international labor and women activists, 

hosted by the United Nations Annual Commission on the Status of Women.   

 

Both came home with a deeper understanding of the global economy as 

well as ideas for solutions and actions that will not only advance the labor 

movement but help eliminate gender-based violence in the workplace.  Be 

sure to be on the lookout for potential upcoming opportunities to get 

informed and involved! 

 

 



  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Save the Date 

 

Union night @ Frontier Field 
 

Friday, July 21, 2017 
 
 

Red Wings Baseball, RPO and Fireworks! 
 
 

Once again, FSW will provide up to 4 FREE 
TICKETS to the first 100 members who contact 

the union office for Union Night at Frontier Field.   
Additional tickets will be available for purchase.  

More details to follow…. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Executive Board Members 
President:  Peg Capuano 
Vice President: Kendall Bell 
Grievance: Michelle Alaimo, Robert Way, Latonya Wilcox 
Trustee’s: Julie Garrett, Cyril Waugh 
Secretary: Tammy Beebe 
Treasurer: Virginia Baggs 

 

Committees 
Civil Rights & Equity:  Ketina Hogan-Anderson  
Communications: Jennifer Hartman  
Elections: Barb Scott  
Political Action: Tammy Beebe  
Organizing: Vacant 
Social Action:  Heidi Yandricha 
Retiree’s: John Rabish  
Membership: Stanley Clark-Papke 
Safety & Health: Tony Wecshler 
Women’s:  Evelyn Evans 
Education: MaryAnn Maher  
Negotiations: Chelsey Franz ; Kim Kuyal alternate 
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stewards  

 
    St. Paul St. 

• Chelsey Franz  
• Mary Hodge  
• Chris Kennedy  
• Reneita Linton  
• Gina Macaluso  

 
    Westfall Rd. 

• Joe Panzarella  
• Lasonia Simmons  
• Maureen Size  
• Heidi Yandricha 
• Melita Jason 

  
    MCH 

• Ksenjia Vukelic 
 
    Children’s Center. 

• Bonaventure Banahene 
 
    CSEU 

• Tamara Marsh 
 

 
 

  

Announcements 

Officers of the Federation of Social Worker’s 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                   

                           

                

 
 

 
 

Go union and save with 
AT&T wireless!  

 
Union Employees Save 18% 

On qualified AT&T Wireless Plans 
through Union Plus.  

 
Support the only nationwide 
unionized wireless carrier.  

 

www.UnionPlus.org/Staff-ATT 
 
 
 

Discount Code: 45842 
  

 
 
 

Save the Date 
 

FSW Golf Tournament 8/6/17  
Volunteers Need!  

Details coming soon! 
 

FSW Family Picnic 9/30/17  
Greece Canal Park, Millennium Lodge 

 
Great Opportunity for HS students to get 

scholarship hours by helping out!  
  

Human Services Worker of Year 
11/3/17  
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